
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

19th March 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians 
 

Tapestry – Setting activities to continue your child’s learning at home 
 

Further to our recent communications regarding access to Tapestry at home.  Please be 
advised that I shall be using Tapestry to communicate with you about activities to 
continue your child’s learning during the school closure.  You will be able to access these 

activities through ‘Observations’ within Tapestry. 
 

When you log into Tapestry you will be able to access your child’s Observations by clicking 
on Observations at the top left of the screen.  Over the next few weeks, I will add daily 
tasks for you to complete at home with your child, these will be the first Observations to 

appear in the list and will have a title and show the date, which I have added them.  
Please can you help your child to complete these tasks to continue their learning during 

this time. 
 

To access these activities, click on the title in blue of the Observation.  Here you will see 
details of the task set.  Once you have viewed the daily task, exit this by clicking on to 
Observations at the top left of the screen. 

 
When you have helped your child to complete this activity, please add a new Observation 

by clicking on +Add observation.  Enter a title and any comments (Notes) about your 
child’s learning with this work.  You can also upload photos of the work under Media, 
within the Observation.  Once you save this observation, I will be able to access this 

within Tapestry. 
 

It is important that your child’s learning continues during this time and with your help, 
using Tapestry to record their learning, I will be able to continue monitoring their 
progress. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Mrs J. Yelland 
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